	BOARD OF EDUCATION

Kay Sharon, Chair
Charlie Wise, Vice-Chair
Suzy Broadwater, Member
John Emary, Member

Mike Kinney, Member


	[image: image1.png]




	SUPERINTENDENT

Nannette Johnston
ASSOCIATE SUPERINTENDENTS

Mark Kopp, Instructional Services

Bobby Lewis, Student Services

Gary Milby, Finance/Support Services

Jon Ballard, Human Resources

	
	HARDIN COUNTY SCHOOLS
	

	Phone:  (270)  769-8800
	65 W. A. Jenkins Road

Elizabethtown, KY  42701
	FAX:  (270)  769-8888


Resolution of Recognition

WHEREAS, the function of a Board of Education is to strive for excellence in all phases of educational programs, and;

WHEREAS, a major indication of such excellence is awards and honors earned by the students, employees and programs of the school system, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education deems it fitting and proper that significant awards and honors be recognized by the Board;

BE IT THEREFORE RESOLVED THAT the Hardin County Board of Education, meeting in regular session on October 18, 2012, does hereby recognize the achievements of the following:
Kendra Ball and Rachel Witten, Central Hardin High School seniors, for their status as two of only 16,000 National Merit Semifinalists in the 58th annual National Merit Scholarship program.  They both have an opportunity to continue in the competition for some 8,300 National Merit Scholarships worth more than $32 million that will be offered in the spring.  It is not often that a school has one National Merit Semifinalist, however, Central Hardin has two.
Aaron Vance, a North Hardin High School senior, and K.J. Hall, a Central Hardin High School senior, for their selection  for their selection to represent the local chapter of the National Council on Youth Leadership in St. Louis, Mo. later in October.  Students submit biographical information, a list of leadership position, academic accomplishments and an essay.  Ten students were selected from the local chapter for personal interviews and two were chosen to represent the Lincoln Trail Youth Salute Program at the “Town Meeting on Tomorrow.”  That will be held at Washington University in St Louis October 20th-23rd.  Aaron will participate in the town meeting and K.J. is an alternate.
Susan Carson, a foreign language teacher at John Hardin High School, has been named the Outstanding German Teacher of the Year by the Kentucky Chapter of the American Association of Teachers of German.  
Carlena Sheeran, Director of Early Childhood Education, for earning the Outstanding Administrator of the Year Award from the Kentucky Association of Early Childhood Education.
The John Hardin High School FFA Chapter for earning national 2-Star chapter status.  The 2-Star Chapter status puts the chapter in the top 3-to-4% of all chapters in the nation.  Jeremy Hall is the chapter advisor.
The Board extends its congratulations to these students, faculty and staff for the recognition they have earned for themselves and Hardin County Schools.

